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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

(Tenders PLL/Imp/LNGT01 and PLL/Imp/LNGT02) 
 

Reference is made to Responses to Bidders' Queries. 

As Pakistan LNG Limited had considered making certain changes to the Tender Documents, 

Bidders are hereby notified that certain changes are made to the Master (Delivered Ex-Ship) 

LNG Sale and Purchase Agreement through a revised Confirmation Notice. 

The Confirmation Notices for 5 years and 15 years, respectively, reflecting the amendments are 

uploaded on our website and can be accessed from the following links 

1) Confirmation Notice for 5 years: http://www.paklng.com/implngT01/5%20Year%20Scan.pdf 

2) Confirmation Notice for 15 years: http://www.paklng.com/implngT02/15%20Year%20Scan.pdf 

Bidders should note that through the amendments to the Confirmation Notices, Annexes A and C 

to the MSPA have been substituted by those attached to the revised Confirmation Notices.  

With regards to proposed changes in the Integrity Pact, Bidders are notified that the Public 

Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA) has advised that the prescribed form of Integrity Pact 

shall remain unchanged, and therefore the form of Integrity Pact as uploaded on PLL’s website 

on 31
st
 October 2016 is to be used by the Bidders.  
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